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John Fuyuume Honored by Greater Bridgeton Legends 
and the Philadelphia Phillies 

 
 

 

 
                                
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 
John Fuyuume is co-founder and trustee emeritus of SECC whose mission is “to preserve and 
make known the unique history of Seabrook...as a place where peoples of different races and cul-
tural heritage were given an opportunity for a new start in life…” John was honored as a Greater 
Bridgeton Legend on March 12 and by the Philadelphia Phillies on April 18. Under John’s leader-
ship SECC has focused on the Japanese Americans who were released from incarceration camps 
during WWII and who relocated to Seabrook following a US Supreme Court ruling that any  
conceitedly loyal American should not be detained without reason. In addition to establishing 
SECC, John dedicated himself to giving voice to the Japanese Americans in the community by 
acting as ambassador for the Center and publishing an oral history through SECC. In 2011, John 
received the Order of the Rising Sun, Gold and Silver Rays from the Government of Japan for his 
contributions to preserving and promoting the history and culture of Japanese Americans. John is 
also an emeritus member of the Board of Governors of the Japanese American National Museum, 
past vice governor of the Eastern District Council of the Japanese American Citizens League and 
former president of the league’s Seabrook Chapter. John has retired to Audubon, Pennsylvania 
and remains a faithful supporter of SECC.  

 

Community 

& Cultural 

Ambassador 

Phillies Honoree Asian Pacific 
Celebration 

 



 Collection Spotlight: Seabrook Farms Property List (undated) 



 Community Connections 

Seabrook Buddhist Temple  presenter Keiko Toro 
of Japan visited SECC with Lauren Pucher, Alice 
Yamasaki and Rev. Earl Ikeda 
 

Cumberland County Community College students  
Henry Orta and Richardo Lopez followed Professor 
Donna Pearson’s suggestion to visit SECC. 

Originally published in the 1956 Seabrooker, a Seabrook 
Farms company monthly magazine, this puzzle remains a  
bit tricky!  If you have any issues of company publications 
or Seabrook event programs please let us know.  
     
ANSWERS: potato, bean, beet, pea, tomato, carrot,  
radish, chard, pepper, okra, kale, leek. 

Above left: Upper Deerfield Township Clerk/Administrator Roy Spoltore, SECC Executive Director Beverly Brad-
way and Bridgeton Rotary President Joe Stanger gathered following a presentation about SECC to the organization.    
Above right: Cumberland County Council of Educational Associations Past President Helyn Ostroff presented the 
Golden Apple Award to Bradway. SECC’s nomination was based on its work with sixth grader Andrew  
Vanlangen (central in the second row of images above) who is advancing in history competitions. 
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

Dear Contributors, 
 It is a pleasure to invite you to the Seabrook  
Educational and Cultural Center, Inc.’s (SECC) twenty-
fourth Annual Meeting of Contributors. 
 SECC is supported by volunteers who provide 
invaluable services to make the museum a success, such as 
our Advisory Board, auditor, tax advisor, legal counsel, 
artifact donors, docents, consultants and officers.  Your 
generous support by tax deductible contributions have made 
it possible for SECC to be recognized nationally for its mis-
sion to preserve and make known the unique history of Sea-
brook. 
   Sincerely yours,  
     

   Bruce T. Peterson 
   Bruce T. Peterson 
   President 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

The Annual Meeting of Members of the Seabrook Educational and 
Cultural Center, Inc. a 501(c)3 public supported organization will be 
held at the Upper Deerfield Township Municipal Building, Seabrook, 
New Jersey, on Wednesday, June 8, 2016, at 7:15 p.m. for the  
following purposes: 
*To elect the officers for the ensuing year as nominated: 
 
 President:  Bruce T. Peterson 
 Treasurer:   Stefanie Pierce 
 Secretary:   Ingrid Hawk  
 Trustees:  Michael Asada 
    Larry Ericksen 
    Donna Pearson 
    Lauren Taniguchi 
    Eevi Truumees 
     
 *To act upon such matters as may properly come before the 
meeting. Members of record at the close of business on May 11, 
2016, and who are present will be entitled to vote with respect to this 
solicitation. 

Third grade gifted and talented students from Hopewell School visited SECC with teacher Kathleen Maloney. 
They learned  how Seabrookers from twenty-five different countries came to the global village and worked 
side by side with other newcomers in an innovative agricultural enterprise called the  “Largest vegetable  
factory on Earth” by Life Magazine in 1955. Call our office (856) 451-8393 to book your group today! 


